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9th September 2024 

 

 
 
Dear Families, 

 
Year 3 – Rocks & Fossils Workshop 

 
We are very excited to share that we have organised an exciting experience for our Year 3 pupils. 
 
To bring to life the work we have been undertaking in Science and Geography this half term about 
‘Extreme Earth’, we would like the children to have hands on experience looking at and 
investigating different rocks and fossils.  
 
These workshops will take place throughout the school day on Tuesday 15th October 2024.  
 
PAYMENT  
 
On this occasion we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.30 per child, which covers the cost of the 
workshops. Please ensure payment is made via ScoPay by Friday 27th September 2024.   
 
Parents are asked to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost of their child taking part in these 
visits. This contribution represents the cost of providing the workshops shared equally among all pupils.  As 
school resources are limited, we need to receive sufficient contributions for the event to go ahead.  If there 
is difficulty providing a contribution, please speak to the school office.  Any child who misses an event/visit 
paid for by his/her parent through illness will only be able to receive a refund providing we have not been 
charged.  
  
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Year 3 Team  
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